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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 5:01 PM
To: 'Clare Johnson'
Subject: RE: Doc #160101-WS

Good afternoon Mr. and Mrs. Johnson,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101‐WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010 
 
 
From: Clare Johnson [mailto:clarefp1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 4:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Doc #160101-WS 
 
As a resident of the Woodlands, (78 Sweetbriar Branch, Longwood, FL 32750) I strongly urge you to 
deny a 50% increase in our water rates. 
 
As a business man myself I understand the cost of doing business goes up and you must charge 
more for your product if you are to stay in business. However, a 50% increase sounds more like 
gouging than covering increased operating costs. 
 
Please closely review this proposal and if a reasonable increase is needed we will have to accept it. 
But not a 50% increase! 
 
Clarence and Sandra Johnson 
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